Dear Dr. Calkins:

You are cordially invited to attend the "Steak Fry" on the cool Quadrangle on the evening of July 25th.

There will be the usual recreation activities at 5 p.m. and at 6 will be served the most appetizing tenderized steak with accompanying monu for only 35%.

The chefs do luxe will be Professors F.O. Russell and Guy Smith.

The festivities will include a "Community Sing" climaxed by a hilarious variety show ending about 7:45.

Bring your family and friends.

Eat - Relax - and enjoy yoursolf at this farewell picnic.

Some member of the Community Recreation Class will call on you so that you may secure your tickets early.

Sinceroly yours,

Community Recreation Class, under the supervision of Dr. Forrest C. Allen.

P.S. All activities will be concluded in time for everyone to attend the recital by Lorin Maazel the 12 year old violinist.